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5 minutes a Day with God - can  help you approach each day with peace and confidence.

Now is the time to secure your spot
for the 2024-2025 school year.

You have two choices.

Simply call the main office 
(818) 894.6417 (HS) 
(818) 892.3802 (ES) 

to make your re-registration
commitment today.

Electronic payments (i.e. credit
cards) can be taken over the phone.

High School families may also pay
through School Admin

Happy International
Women’s Day!

Middle School students have
created a poster full of

empowering quotes about women
and are helping our elementary
students learn more about the
powerful women on campus.

Re-Registration



SPRING CALENDAR

A Note from Campus Safety 
Happy Friday Families! 

Parents if you arrive early, the lane is full and the students are not out yet we ask you to circle
around until you see the classes. Its for the respect to our neighbors  they can’t pull out the drive

way or drive through.

Parents we are asking for your help with this one, we have had neighbors come up and tell us that
they are still being blocked from accessing the street. Please put yourself in their situation how

would you feel if you couldnt leave for work? Pick up your child from school? A medical emergency?
IF YOU ARRIVE EARLY DONT START A LINE, DRIVE AROUND AGAIN, LET TRAFFIC FLOW.

Reminders and Tips
 Elementary/Middle School don’t like waiting in line? Come 5 minutes after dismissal time.

Use Roscoe to wait for your student to get out.

March 8: Elementary Second Trimester Ends

Week of March 11: Sophomores PSAT testing 

March 13: Elementary Open House @ 6pm
Invite those who are interested in learning more at SG this evening.

Week of March 18: Freshmen PSAT testing 

March 15 - 20 Elementary Parent/Teacher Conferences 
March 18-22 Half day dismissals 

March 25 - March 29: Holy Week/Faculty Retreat

March 31:  Easter 

April 1 -5: Easter Break

April 12/13 & April 19/20: Adams Family Musical in McDill Hall

May 3: Faculty Faith Formation Day 
(no Daycare or After school Activities)

May 4: First Communion 

May 6 - 17: Advanced Placement Exams 
Students who pass these exams earn college credit.



Tae Kwon Do 

Students had an opportunity to take their belt test this last week.
We know have red, yellow and blue belts now.  Way to go!  

Students get to study TKD on campus once a week with Master
Adam. We’re lucky to be able to offer this special martial arts

class on campus.


